
Talavera Junior School  

Pangolins  
Key dates 

Tuesday 22nd April—Return to school  

Friday 2nd April—Parents v Kids Cricket  

Monday 5th May— Bank holiday—no children in school  

Tuesday 6th May: Healthy Relationship parent workshop y3, 4 & 5 

Wednesday 7th May: Healthy Relationship parent workshop y6 

Friday 9th May: Healthy Relationship parent questionnaire open 

Thursday 8th May—Year 5 and 6 trip to Winchester Science Museum  

Friday 16th May—House Tug of War 

Thursday 22nd May—Nepali Day  

Friday 23rd May - Last day of the Summer 1 term  

What are we up to next half-term? 

Next half-term, our key texts are: We’re Going on a Bear Hunt, Gozzle and Rumble in the 

Jungle  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During Summer 1, we will be continuing to explore texts about animals. These texts will be the 

main thread throughout our learning for those two weeks. During this time, our curriculum will 

focus on communication, cognition, co-ordination, compassion, control and creativity. These are 

our key as-



 

Tapestry  

You may have previously received an invitation to provide you with access to Tapestry. We have 

recently started using Tapestry for all children in  Pangolins as this provides you as parents with a 

way of seeing what your children have been up to in the day. As well as this, Tapestry provides us 

with a means of assessment for our continuous provision. We would be extremely grateful if you 

could set up your account as this will provide us with another means of communication.  Within our 

Tapestry posts and updates you will see pictures of learning we have done in class, key moments from 

our day and images from our life skills trips. Our children find communication to be a significant 

challenge, therefore, Tapestry provides a bridge between what has happened at school and allowing 

conversation around this to happen at home. Please do not hesitate to ask for any help or support 

with using or setting up your Tapestry account.  

NANA 

NANA is the Nepalese Additional Needs Awareness (NANA) 

charity. Their aim is to remove cultural and language barriers 

that obstruct education and support of children with 

additional needs within the Nepali community in Rushmoor and 

surrounding areas. They aim to do this through raising 

awareness, engaging with schools, providing information and 

training opportunities.  

The charity provides support for families and children who 

have Autism and Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder 

(ADHD).  

If you would like to contact the charity, please use the email 

provided nana.org2023@gmail.com  

They can also be found on Facebook.  

As a community, it is important to come together and support 

our children and families.  

mailto:nana.org2023@gmail.com

